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Patients Representative Group
Minutes of the Meeting

Held on Wednesday 14th December 2011
At The Tickhill Surgery 

Opening:

Dr David Fearns welcomed all those present to the meeting and thanked them for their attendance.

Present:

	Mrs A Hill
	Tickhill 
	
	Dr David Fearns
	Senior GP Partner

	Mr S Johnson
	Tickhill 
	
	Graham Daniel
	Practice Manager

	Mrs M Sheriden
	Tickhill 
	
	Julie Dodd
	Deputy PM

	Mrs R Bacon
	Tickhill 
	
	
	

	Mr W G Elliott
	Tickhill 
	
	
	

	Mrs T Elliott
	Tickhill 
	
	
	

	Ms C M Barnes
	Tickhill 
	
	
	

	Ms H Burke
	Tickhill 
	
	
	

	Mr D Robinson
	Colliery
	
	
	

	Mrs J Clarke
	Colliery
	
	
	


Apologies:

	Rev J Johnson
	Colliery
	
	Dr Ian Saunders
	GP Principal

	Mr I J Hart
	Tickhill
	
	Dr Kadambini Kumari
	GP Principal

	Mrs J Hart
	Tickhill 
	
	Dr Manju Pande
	GP Principal

	Mrs E Hobson
	Tickhill 
	
	Dr Tim Sheehan
	GP Principal

	Mrs A Scotney
	Colliery
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


	Ser
	Comments

	1.
	Notes of the inaugural meeting held on 21 November 2011

Graham Daniel asked if the notes from the previous meeting as circulated were accurate and could be accepted as true record. 

The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a true record.

	
	

	2.
	Discussion around Terms of Reference/Constitution

	2.1
	Mr Daniel agreed to facilitate the discussions, but as previously mentioned it would be hoped that when officers were elected, the Group would lead meetings and the Practice representatives would be in attendance.



	2.2
	The group discussed the terms of reference/constitution “Examples A and B” which had previously been circulated.  Although “Example A” was quite succinct, it was suggested by Mr Robinson that in his opinion the group needed to formulate an accurate constitution to set the ground rules from the beginning to enable the group to have a solid structure. He had suggested changes in “Example B” which after some constructive discussions became the preferred choice.



	2.2
	The Group decided that it would be appropriate to use the suggested amendments made to the proposed draft constitution by Mr Robinson as the basis for detailed discussion on the proposed content.  The principle items agreed included the following:
· The group decided on the name “The Tickhill & Colliery Medical Practice Patient Participation Group.   For practical purposes it would be more appropriate to be known as “The Group”.  

· The group decided to keep the committee members to 15 as it was thought larger would loose its purpose, the meetings would be open to all registered patients, with the minutes being available both in the surgery and on the website.  It was suggested that election onto the committee should be for a minimum of 2 years to form some stability unless the representatives felt they would no longer be able to continue. 


	3
	Election of Chairman

	
	It was at this point it was proposed that Mr Robinson be appointed chairperson.  Following a short discussion to ascertain if there were any other candidates:

Proposed by: Mr S Johnson that Mr D Robinson to be appointed as chair person 

Seconded by Mrs A Hill 

The proposal was carried unanimously.

Mr Robinson accepted the role. He was thanked by fellow members for his efforts made with regards to the constitution examples.  

Mr Daniel handed over further discussions to the Chairman.



	
	Discussions around the draft Constitution continued

· Other appointments for Secretary and Treasurer were not made as other members present felt that they couldn’t commit to these roles and it was agreed to defer to the next meeting.

· The group mentioned that they had no finances at this time it was thought that perhaps they could in possibly look to arrange some fund raising.  Dr Fearns as senior partner offered to provide £200 as a set up fund to enable the group to become solvent. When a bank account is opened, all expenditure should be approved by the group with two signatories on any cheques issued from five persons to be named on a bank mandate.
· The group agreed that an Annual General Meeting would be better held around October once the holiday period had ended and prior to the festive period.

	
	

	4.
	Actions:

· The group to select a Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer at a future meeting 

· The group to open an account once the necessary officers have been nominated.
· The group to decide on the way forward and to give some thought as to what topics of interest they would like to proceed with.

· The practice to apply for membership of NAPP when group name is agreed.

· The practice to make available a larger print copy of minutes on request.


	5.
	The meeting then discussed future meeting dates, times and locations.  Whilst it was agreed ideally meetings should alternate between the Tickhill and the Colliery Surgery sites, until an appropriate venue could be identified we would meet at Tickhill. It was also agreed that for the present time Wednesday evenings would be the better day although this would be open to further discussion. 

It was agreed that the next meeting would be held: 

Date:      Wednesday 18th January 

Time:     6:15pm

Venue:  Tickhill Surgery




